
Agency Comments: 

Canada Post: 

No issue from Canada Post if this is new, not developed or already existing. 

Thank you for checking! 

Regards, 

 

Brad Biskaborn 

Delivery Services / CANADA POST 

Kitchener / Cambridge / Waterloo 

 

The Region of Waterloo: 

Hello Arwa, 

 

The Region has no concerns with the changed names. 

 

Thanks, 

 

Kevin Shea 

GIS Technologist, Region of Waterloo 

150 Frederick St, Kitchener, ON 

N2G 4J3 

kshea@regionofwaterloo.ca 

226-752-5234 

  



Fire Prevention:  

Hi Arwa,  

 

Fire does not have concerns with the proposed names below for 996 Amand Drive.  

Thank you,  

 

Jennifer Arends 

Fire Prevention O9icer | City of Kitchener 

519-783-7983 | jennifer.arends@kitchener.ca 

Transportation Planning: 

No concerns. 

Dave Seller, C.E.T. 

Transportation Planning Analyst | Transportation Services | City of Kitchener 

519-783-8152 | TTY 1-866-969-9994 | dave.seller@kitchener.ca 

Building division: 

Hi Michael, 

Currently I do not foresee any issues with the addressing.  Once I have preliminary 

addressing done Jennifer Arends and I will review to ensure the addressing meets all 

required policies with addressing and fire.   

I will be addressing individual units o9 the private streets once names are confirmed and 

approved. 

Jenn 

 

** UPCOMING HOLIDAY ALERT** August 5, 2025 – August 18, 2025 inclusive 

Jennifer Wilson 

Addressing Analyst | Building Division | City of Kitchener 

519-783-8258 | TTY 1-866-969-9994 | addressing@kitchener.ca 

         


